October 11, 1973

Mr. D. J. Skovholt
Assistant Director for
Operating Reactors
Directorate of Licensing
Office of Regqulation
U.S. Atomic Ener
Washington, D.C.

Subject: Dresden Units
and 2 - Inverted
AEC Dkts 50-237,

Dear Mr. Skovholt:

dated September 5, 1973,
the following itormation concerning our program for »ossible
inverted contrec ibes 1s supplied. Your letter

six specifi

indicated
. Our respon to Items 4 and 5
is attached. ~om] .ed answers ¢ Juestions 1, 2, 3 and 6

are currently in Dar: I nd are expected to be submitted
by October 31,

Questions 1 and 2 of your letter involved information
concerning possible extent and effect of loss of negative
reactivity due to inverted control rod tubes. These questions
are addressed in a report submitted on the Millstone Unit 1

docket and the answers in that report are generally applicable
to the Dresden and Quad-Cities units. The specific answers for
Dresden and Quad-Cit 3, expected to be submitted by October 31,
1973, will include sideration of the higher shutdown margins

co
which exist at our pl ts compared to Millstone.

One signed original and 39 copies of this letter
are provided for your use. ¥

Very truly yours,

//f//

s B4 Ibel
Nuclcar Licensing Administrator -
Boiling Water Reactors

Att.

8306130277 740724
PDR ADOCK 05000554
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